
Hello UM 1930 Stakeholders, 

At the July 31, 2019 Community Solar Program (CSP) Interconnection Workshop, Staff and stakeholders 
engaged in a very productive discussion of solutions to make CSP interconnections fair and functional. 
The primary outcomes of the workshop were: 

1. Staff will host a follow-up workshop to continue discussion of Staff proposal regarding cost 
allocation and new concepts raised by stakeholders; and 

2. Staff and several volunteer stakeholders will flesh out the various new concepts in writing to 
facilitate further discussion. 

o Joint utilities: Develop a review process for CSP generators unlikely to export power 
beyond distribution circuit. 

o CCSA/OSEIA/SparkNW: “Preemptive” distribution cost-sharing where the utility funds 
distribution system upgrades to be reimbursed by the generators utilizing those 
upgrades. 

o Staff: Summarize additional ideas raised. 

Below is the schedule for these activities, designed to balance the need for robust discussion with the 
timing constraints of the CSP program launch: 

• August 16, 2019: Staff and stakeholders circulate new concept proposals in writing to UM 1930 
service list. 

• August 28, 2019: Follow-up workshop on Staff and alternative proposals. 
o Time: 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
o Location: TBD Portland 

Staff thanks all stakeholders for their continued participation in this docket and efforts to ensure a 
successful CSP launch. 

Questions and comments can be directed to: 

 Caroline Moore, caroline.f.moore@state.or.us, (503)-480-9427; and 

Natascha Smith, natascha.smith@state.or.us, (503) 559-7752 
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